Jane Rasely

From: Emily Chamberlain <emchamberlain@mindspring.com>
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 2:41 PM

To: PCD

Cc: Lemons Spencer

Subject: Opposition to PLN50880

To whom it may concern,

| am a Bainbridge resident who lives in the Rolling Bay area. | strongly oppose the proposed project for
the Winslow area.

Parking is already a big problem any day after 11:30 and the hotel will only compound the issue.

My main concern, however, is for the large numbers of older and elderly residents who surround the
site.

There are many apartments and facilities housing our senior citizens and a large number of these
residents are impaired or challenged in some way. Because of the health issues these same citizens face,
they need rest and often naps during the day. Many are under nursing care.

Please do not ignore the needs of Bainbridge's permanent and tax-paying population who have no need
for a hotel.

Emily Chamberlain
13030 Sunrise Drive NE
Bainbridge island, WA 98110
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Sent from my iPhone

Emily Chamberlain



